
an 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs. Summers   
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A Peek at the Week 
4/7/17-4/13/17 

 

A Note From Your Teacher… 

Welcome back! I hope everyone enjoyed Spring 
Break! I am excited to be back at school and 
ready to begin our Easter unit!  

This Thursday we will be having our Easter egg 
hunt/fun activities rotation.  Parents are welcome 
to attend.  We will begin our rotations about 8:45.  
Please have your child bring in an Easter basket by 
this Wednesday.  If this is a hardship for you, 
please let me know! 

Have a great week!   

Mrs. Summers  

 

Sight Words: Please continue practicing sight words! 
Please remember that your child needs to be able to 
read the word in a variety of places (for example: in a 
book, on a sign, on a white board). I will assess sight 
words next Friday.  

-In class we are really working on writing first and last 
names on our papers. Please practice at home as well.  

-In Writing we are working on Informational writing. We 
have been discussing how to “inform” a reader through 
our writing.   

 

  

Mark Your Calendars:     

April 13th- Easter hunt/rotations @ 8:45  

Candy Sale inflatables @12:15 

April 14th- NO SCHOOL! 

April 25th- Muffins with Mom @ 7:15 

April 27th – Baseball Day 

April 28th – Progress Reports Go Home 
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Reminders: 

*Bring in an Easter basket by this Wednesday! 

*We are in need of shacks for the Month of April. 
Thank you!  

 At Home… 

*Ask your child to write 1-2 sentences about his or 
her day. 

*Solve simple addition/Subtraction problems up to 
10.  

*Read a story with your child and ask them some 
comprehension questions:” Who were the 
characters”?, “Where did the story take place”?, 
“What happened in the story”?, etc.. 

 

 

 

 


